AT

Dawn Paton

From: Carolyn Craven
Sent: 05 July 2017 14:51
To: Planning !
Subject: Planning & Listed Building Application ref:
NYM/2017/0365/LB

Dear Planning Team

Re: Proposed Rear Extension to School Farm, Main Road, Aislaby, Whithy
Ref NYM/2017/0365/LB

| write to support the planning & listed building application to the above property submitted by D & M Wilson.

The extension at the rear of the building is in keeping with the character of the farmhouse and subsequently blends
with the other buildings in this area.

The building stands alone, and is not overlooked by anyone other than the applicants existing buildings, therefore it
does not impose on any neighbours view or privacy.

The application is fully supported by myself and husband Paul Craven,
Kind regards

Carolyn Craven
22 Egton Road
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